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Location: 
• Conference Call 

 
Call to Order: 

• The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by Ricky 
 
Roll Call: 

• Ricky Fung-A-Fat 
• Wes Russum 
• Andy Kireta 
• Bob Saunders 
• Brent Hoover 
• Brady Simms 
• Mike Brendle 
• Roy Fritz 

 
Previous Meeting Minutes: 

• The August 2018 meeting Minutes were emailed to Board members prior to the 
meeting.   

• Andy motioned to accept the August 2018 Minutes, the motion was seconded by Bob 
S. with all parties in favor. 

 
Treasurer’s Report: 

• Copies of the Treasurer’s Report was emailed to the Board members prior to the 
meeting. 

• After a brief review by Andy, Wes motioned to accept the Treasurer’s Report, the 
motion was seconded by Brent with all parties in favor. 

 
Old Business: 

• There was no old business. 
 
New Business: 

• Ricky mentioned that he was informed that Blue Ridge did not realize that they 
needed to submit NSCA target fees for the SCTP PA State Shoot which they hosted in 
2018.  As a result, the club did not factor in the NSCA registration fee into the entry 
fee the charge the SCTP shooters.  Mike B. mentioned that when Buffer Creek hosted 
the SCTP PA State Shoot in 2016, he was informed that if the club approached the 
NSCA prior to the event, the NSCA would be willing the waive the NSCA fees.  Ricky 
will pass this information along to Lawrence County which will be hosting this year’s 
SCTP PA State Shoot.  Ricky asked for a motion to reimburse Blue Ridge for the NSCA 
fees from the SCTP item in the PSCA budget…motion was made by Mike B. and 
seconded by Wes with all parties in favor.  Andy will work with Blue Ridge on getting 
them the reimbursement check. 
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• Ricky proposed the idea of offering grants to PSCA Clubs towards the purchase of 
Automated External Defibrillators (AED).  After a discussion, it was determined that 
Ricky would put together a proposal email it out to clubs and will report back to the 
Board at the next meeting. 

• Ricky mentioned that registration for this year’s State Shoot is available on 
WinScoreOnline and that he had also put a post on ShotGunWorld to let shooters 
know and that he had also added links to the online registration to the State Shoot 
events on the PSCA Shoot Calendar. 

• Mike B. stated that everything is proceeding smoothly for this year’s State Shoot. 
• Ricky will work on the proposals for trophies for the State Shoot and present them 

to the Board at a future meeting. 
 
Schedule Next Meeting: 

• The next monthly meeting was scheduled for Friday February 15th at 7:00 PM.  
• Motion to adjourn by Wes, seconded by Roy with all parties in favor. 
• Meeting adjourned at 7:35 PM. 


